
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                          

              

   

   

                                                                                                                                                    23rd September 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer                                                              

Year 4 trip to Dorchester Museum and Maiden Castle -Tuesday 28th September 2021 

 

Year 4 will be going on a history trip to Maiden Castle, Dorchester Museum and The Roman Town House on 

Tuesday 28th September, as part of our Romans topic.   

The coach will leave school at approximately 9.00 am and will arrive back before home time. The cost of the entire 

trip is £12.00 per child. Please book and pay for your child’s place via The Arbor App. Please go to ‘Quick Actions’, 

click on ‘Trips’ and select ‘Year 4 Dorchester Museum and Maiden Castle Trip’. Please complete the reply slip and 

return to the class teacher or TA by Monday 27th September. We apologise for the short notice of this particular trip.  

On the day of the trip, please provide your child with a packed lunch and water bottle. If your child has a free meal 

entitlement or if you have already ordered a hot meal for this day then food links will provide a packed lunch. 

Please check the weather forecast and send waterproofs or sun cream as appropriate for the great British weather 

that day! 

 

Many thanks,  

 

Mrs Allen and Mrs MacGregor  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   
 

   
 

 

Permission Slip – Year 4 Visit to Dorchester Museum and Maiden Castle -Tuesday 28th September 2021. 

 

Please complete and return to the class teacher by Monday 27th September 

Please delete where appropriate. 

 

I give permission for ………………………………………………………....…… to visit Dorchester Museum and Maiden Castle. 

[   ] I have paid a contribution £12.00 for the visit via The Arbor App. 

I consent to any medical treatment deemed necessary during the course of the visit. 

 

Emergency Contact Name: ……………………………………………………………………………. 

Tel No…………………………………………………………………….. 

I DO / DO NOT consent to photographs of my child being taken by St John’s school staff. 

I DO / DO NOT consent to photographs of my child being used on the school website. 

We would appreciate any parent helpers with this trip – please tick the box if you would like to come with us. [   ] 

If you are required, you will be contacted by the class teacher with additional information. Thank you in advance. 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer   Date ………………………………….. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


